
 

 

 

December 20, 2021 

 

 

Appointment of a New Board Member of the Accounting Standards Board of Japan 

 

The Financial Accounting Standards Foundation (FASF) is pleased to announce the appointment of 

a new Board Member of the Accounting Standards Board of Japan (ASBJ), Emi Chujo, Partner, Ernst 

& Young ShinNihon LLC, effective January 1, 2022. 

 

Contact: 

Rui Watabe, General Manager, Financial Accounting Standards Foundation 

Telephone: +81.3.5510.2749 

Email: planning@asb.or.jp 

 


